Good evening, everyone!

We are so excited to welcome these featured guests to the stage. The group's name is a play
on the word "brouhaha," which means "a noisy disturbance." The members of the quartet want
to create a "noisy disturbance" with their music, and they hope to inspire others to do the same
as they are passionate about sharing the joy of barbershop singing with others.

So, if you like close harmony arrangements, entertainment, and toe tapping fun, you are in
exactly the right place and we are sure you will enjoy our guests, the 2023 Worldwide Quartet
Champions, BROUHAHA!!!!



